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            20th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
AmaSing Concert 2020 
 
Sadly, due to the current pandemic, the Story House will not proceed with this year’s AmaSing Concert 
which had been postponed.  We hope that the event will run again in future as the children gained huge 
enjoyment from attending previously. 
 
Your child has recently come home with their AmaSing T-shirt that was ordered and printed prior to the 
initial re-scheduling of the concert.  The payment made for the coach journey has been reimbursed as a 
credit to your child’s SchoolMoney account. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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